
 

  

McKenzie Layton 

Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association Communications Manager          

405-235-4391 | mlayton@okcattlemen.org 

 

Ford Drummond Elected President of Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association 

 

[Oklahoma City, OK – July 30, 2025] – The Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) proudly 

announces Ford Drummond of Pawhuska, Oklahoma, as President for the 2025–2027 term. 

Drummond was recognized during the 73rd Annual OCA Convention and Trade Show and 

brings decades of ranching experience and industry leadership to the role. 

Drummond’s background blends practical ranching experience with national policy expertise. He 

earned a B.A. in economics from Stanford University and a law degree from the University of 

Virginia. Prior to managing the ranch, he worked in private law practice in San Francisco, served 

as a Legislative Assistant to a Member of Congress, and was Legislative Counsel for the 

American Medical Association in Washington, D.C. Today, he also serves on several state and 

national boards, including the Osage County Cattlemen’s Association, Woolaroc, the Oklahoma 

Nature Conservancy, BancFirst Corporation, and Virtus Mutual Funds. 

“It is a tremendous honor to serve as the President of the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association,” 

said Ford Drummond, OCA President. “My father was President in 1985, so it’s a family 

tradition and legacy of giving back to this industry and organization. I look forward to serving 

the cattlemen of Oklahoma.”  

As a third-generation rancher, Drummond also manages his family’s historic ranch in Osage 

County; a cow-calf and stocker operation that has been in continuous operation since the early 

1900s. After living and working in Washington, D.C., he and his wife Vanessa returned to the 

ranch more than 20 years ago to raise their three children, Virginia, Frederick and Margaret, on 

the same land settled by his great-grandfather before statehood. As OCA President, Drummond 

is committed to ensuring the OCA remains a strong voice for its members. His priorities include 

advocating for sound policy, protecting and promoting the beef industry, and creating 

opportunities for future generations of cattle producers. 

The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower 

Oklahoma cattlemen today, to serve tomorrow. The OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for 

the cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The 

OCA officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy 

efforts to ensure less government intervention, lower taxes, and a better bottom line. For more 

information about OCA membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or 

visit www.okcattlemen.org. 
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